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Belmonte, Juan

From: Arlene Ceterski <va2c2015@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 9, 2019 8:24 AM
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IEP Feedback

I expected Governor Murphy and the NJ BPU to promote clean and renewable energy by 2050 and to lead the 
nation in this endeavor but time is getting short and the State is not taking the bold steps necessary. I encourage 
you to address these critical structural deficiencies before finalizing the IEP and EMP: 
   any modeling scenarios that cut NJ's emissions 45% before 2030 as recommended by IPCC           2018 
report. 
 
    modeling for a goal of carbon-free energy for NJ 
 
    modeling for immediate moratorium on any new fossil fuel infrastructure. 
 
     front loading emission reductions to have the most significant impact on our climate emergency 
 
     accurately estimating the global warming potential of short-lived climate pollutants like           
    methane and black carbon. 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. Now take it seriously. 
 
Arlene Ceterski, 
resident of Hamilton Township 
     


